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Dear Parents and Carers,        24th March 2023 

Swimming Lessons – Year 4 
 
We are very pleased to let you know that as an essential part of our PE curriculum, Year 4 will be 
having swimming lessons for six weeks at Thomas More school, Purley on Thursday afternoons on 
the following dates: 
 
20th April 
27th April 
4th May 
11th May 
18th May 
25th May 
 
We will travel to Thomas More school by bus, leaving school at 1pm and returning at approximately 
4pm. We do appreciate that this is a late return to school for the children and apologise for any 
inconvenience this causes. Unfortunately, this was the only slot available to us. The children will 
need a swimming costume or trunks, a swimming hat and a towel. Your child should wear their PE 
kit on this day. 
 
Please click on the link below to give permission for your child to travel by bus, and to advise us if 
your child can swim 10 or 25 metres confidently without a swimming aid. We will need parental 
help accompanying us to Thomas More to ensure we have a safe pupil to adult ratio, so if you are 
available, please also indicate which date(s) you would like to help.   
 
There will be no charge for the lessons this year. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr S Johnson 
PE Co-ordinator 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5viXJGONmNJG9Qn8uRvZ0oLBf7eTKScXCJJobfHj1
ulOg9w/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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